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August 19, 2014  

 

 

William A. Bear 

Bowie Resources, LLC 

P.O. Box 483 

Paonia, CO  81428  

 

 

Re: Bowie No. 2 Mine (Permit No. C-1996-083) 

 Minor Revision No. 157 (MR- 157) 

 Installation of VWPs at Gob Pile #3  
 

 

Dear Mr. Bear: 

 

We have received your application for a minor revision to your permit to conduct coal mining in 

Colorado.  Our initial review indicates that all preliminary items required by Rule 2.08.4(5) have 

not been submitted.  Thus, your application is incomplete for the purposes of filing as of August 

19, 2014.   

 

The revision application is being deemed incomplete due to the following: 

 

The application should include revised text, for incorporation into the permit application package, 

that describes the function and location of the piezometer installations, similar to the discussion of 

the Gob Pile #2 VWPs on page 19 of Volume IX. 

 

The application should include a map that shows the location of the proposed piezometer 

installations, such as a revised Volume XI Figure 1. 

 

In accordance with Rule 2.07.3(1), you have the opportunity to amend, review, or otherwise make 

your application complete. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me. 

 



 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Susan L. Burgmaier 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

Susan.burgmaier@state.co.us 

 

cc: James Stover, J.E. Stover & Associates 

 Tammerin Stover-Bishop, J.E. Stover & Associates 
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